
From: Jane Bremner <    >  
Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 10:05 AM 
To: Info <Info@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Cc: J M Jones <jjones@dourodummer.on.ca>; Karl Moher <kmoher@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Douro-Dummer Council concerns 

To the Mayor and Council of Douro-Dummer -  

By voting in favour of 2 motions at the May and June 2020 meetings the three supporting councillors are 
ignoring the development of a world crisis which was unforeseen and may have significant impact on 
future decisions. The current impact of passing these motions is  

1 a significant tax increase to tax paying residents of Douro-Dummer and  
2. disregard for the clear recommendations of the consultants regarding how to deal with the 
position of the interim CAO. 

Therefore as a community member I cannot have confidence that our current council can effectively 
manage decisions that affect our township. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Bremner 

 

mailto:Info@dourodummer.on.ca
mailto:jjones@dourodummer.on.ca
mailto:kmoher@dourodummer.on.ca

